(City Proposal)
Dec. 15, 2015

In the letter of December 10, 2015, the City was asked to keep the finances and payroll function for the
E911 Board until July 1, 2016. Because of the City Auditor’s and the City Attorney’s concern over having
both the responsibilities and liabilities of such an arrangement, the City will consider keeping the
finances under the following conditions.

The City of Bardstown will:

Contract to provide administration and payroll services to the E911 Board.

Administer all personnel services to the E911 Board, including Payroll, Health Insurance,
Retirement, FICA, hiring/firing, and discipline

All employees become city employees until a new Inter-local agreement can be signed
by the City and County, either before or after July 1, 2016.

The Board would have to amend their by-laws to allow this service to be contracted for.

The City Council would have to pass an amendment to the Classification and Compensation Ordinance
providing for the Positions and Grades and Ranges for the Dispatch employees.

The City and County would have to consider a realistic £911 budget for 2015/16, and the City would be
responsible to operate the Dispatch Center within that budget, or go back to the City and County, if
unforeseen circumstances required it to be amended.

This arrangement would only last until the City and County amended the Inter-local agreement.
However, it would have a sunset date of either July 1, 2016, or the end of September, 2016, when the
extension of the Inter-local Agreement ends.



